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Meeting Minutes – December 1, 2016 – Williamsburg Town Hall 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Commissioners present:  Marcianna Caplis, Andrew MacLachlan, Todd Lynch, Joe Rogers, Mary Dudek 

 

Members of public present: Jim Moran, Jeff Koerner of Benesch Consulting, and Town Administrator Charlene 

Nardi. 

 

Commissioners reviewed the Notice of Intent (NOI) submittal dated 10/1/16 for bridge rehabilitation 

work on the bridge carrying Bridge Street over the Mill River in Haydenville.  Jeff Koerner of Benesch 

Engineering presented the project description for the proposed work to the bridge, including access to 

the site, and the logistics necessary to create the work area. The commission requested more clarification 

about the work to be done by having the engineering company provide a phasing plan for the work and a 

restoration plan for the stream bank once the work is completed. Andrew MacLachlan made the motion 

to continue the NOI; Mary Dudek seconded. All were in favor.  

 

Commissioners discussed the multiple, on-going issues at the property on 16 Walpole Road.  

 

Commissioners discussed the proposed tree cutting plan on Ashfield Rd. (File #340-8454-17) submitted 

by Peter Shumway.  

 

Mail was read. 

  

Meeting adjourned at 9 p.m.  

Respectfully submitted,  

Todd Lynch  

Williamsburg Conservation Commission 
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